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Description

New Board Communications Discussions Announced at 2/19 Board Meeting

At their February meeting, the HSV Board of Directors decided to start an ongoing discussion on
bettering Property Owner Communications. After careful and thoughtful contemplation for about two
seconds an idea occurred to us:

Be forthcoming

Don’t spin it, don’t hide it, don’t hype it, don’t fudge it.

Please add your thoughts.

Posted by Chuck and Melinda Alvord on 2/20/2020

***

Click here to watch the HSVPOA Board of Directors’ New Board Communications Discussions

***

Board Chair memo to the Board of Directors on improving communications with POA Members
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